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Musical statues was a huge success, numerous times this month - all 17 juniors even joined in one week!  We
also ran a mini sports day one week; with ping pong, skittles and hoola hoops - the young people all had so
much fun - as did the staff!

On a slightly negative note, we did have one week where there were several committee members
inside the hall. One of which "told off" a young person for playing with a ping pong ball.  Being on
site poses a safeguarding risk for the young people but in addition to this, if they have any issues
they must speak to a member of staff and not the young people directly. 

A young senior was very open about her struggles with mental health and her struggles with her relationship
with her biological father. She has a great relationship with her mother, which was lovely to hear.

We've had lots of crafts this month including making Easter baskets, which went really well, and making some
mothers day bracelets and cards.  One Mum was still wearing hers during the last youth club before the
spring half term. 

Free play - unstructured activities
led by the young people themselves. 

What went well at the clubs this month? 

Juniors 50
Seniors 11

What's 
on Next
Month?

Surplus: 
£13.88

Exp
en

se
s:

 £
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       Incom

e: £109.50

Attendance Finances

Keep an eye on the Bourton on the Water
Facebook and Instagram pages for

updates each week. 

Sporting activities.

Crafting activities - with the Kings
Coronation celebrations in mind. 

Board games and role play


